UNIVERSITY

OF DELHI

Ref. No. Fin.VII/Notice/2022-23

NOTICE

Refund of Fee

08.02.2023

It is hereby notified that all the eligible UG refunds have been
processed on 03.02.2023 for academic year 2022-23. Students are requested to
check their respective bank accounts which were mentioned on the

Registration Form/Dashboard.

Further, some refunds could not be credited due to wrong bank
details, incorrect account number/IFSC code provided by the applicants. In case
of failure, these students will be notified through the University's website soon.
These students need to follow the instructions mentioned in notification and

their refund will be reprocessed in updated account.

Kindly note that the students who cancelled their admission after the last

date of admission (31.12.2022) are not eligible for refund of fee."
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